
JOIN ME AS TOGETHER WE EXPLORE
1 CORINTHIANS: A LETTER TO A DIVIDED CHURCH

We are excited to partner with Northeastern Seminary for a FREE four week mini class

starting on April 1! Will you join me?

In today's world, marked by profound polarization and division, both within our broader

society and even within our own congregations, it can sometimes feel challenging to know

how to navigate these turbulent times. Yet, it's fascinating to note that the ancient church at

Corinth faced remarkably similar challenges. The apostle Paul's letter to the Corinthians,

now known as 1 Corinthians, speaks directly to their divided allegiances, ideological

differences, and communal conflicts.



With this in mind, Northeastern Seminary is excited to offer a mini class this spring that

delves into the theological insights found within 1 Corinthians and their applicability to our

present age. Through engaging lectures and readings arriving via email each Monday,

we will explore how the lessons from this ancient text can illuminate pathways toward unity,

understanding, and reconciliation amidst our modern-day divisions. Then we will meet via

zoom each Thursday to discuss and ask questions of the instructor.

● Find more information and the registration form here.

● Once you've submitted your registration form, check your email (possibly the

promotions tabs) for your registration confirmation.

● Save this invite and share it on your social to encourage your friends to join you!

We pray these mini class will encourage you as we learn, confront the challenges, and grow

together.

https://www.nes.edu/events/mini-classes/i-corinthians-a-letter-to-a-divided-church/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8V25dYjYQThB2C8Rl-QzHx4yYEwGccFktWTJ-lhgLMG_HkyLLA-aZOCrceQZWiXG4Fo8iz

